
Second Grade
March 28th-April 1st

Dear Lincoln Families,
Welcome back to school! We are excited to be 

back in the classroom and learning with you! We 
are also excited about the warmer weather and 

arrival of Spring. 
This week we will be diving into the 4th and final 
quarter of the school year along with taking an 
educational adventure to the Harrett Center on 

Friday. What an awesome way to wrap up the first 
week back.

 If we were unable to meet with you to discuss your 
child’s progress during conferences, please know 

that we are always available to discuss any 
questions you might have. Your child’s success 
and happiness in school is our #1 priority. Thank 

you for all you do to support learning!
Happy Spring!

The Lincoln Second Grade Team

Learning This Week:
Language Arts - How do people get 

along? See back for details
Math- Geometry 

Ms. Bystry bystryem@tfsd.org
Mrs. Hutchinson hutchinsonto@tfsd.org

Ms. Valentiner valentineram@tfsd.org
Mrs. Adams adamsma@tfsd.org

School District https://www.tfsd.org
Lincoln https://li.tfsd.org

*Please return Library books on the following days
Tuesday: Ms. Valentiner

Thursday: Ms. Bystry
Friday: Mrs. Hutchinson/ Mrs. Adams

*Sneakers for P.E. on the following days
Wednesday: Ms. Bystry

Thursday: Mrs. Hutchinson/ Mrs. Adams
Friday: Ms. Valentiner

                              *   Also: Please send a water bottle to school for your child to use throughout 
the day. **No Toys at school. Thank you!!!

Upcoming Dates
 This Friday!!!

Friday, April 1st: Field Trip to The Harrett Center
Suggested donation of $5 per student. This 

helps us cover the cost of transportation and 
admission.

If you haven’t done so already, please sign 
and return permission slips to your teachers.

 Thank You!!

Thursday April 7th: Spring Family Night
5:30 PM. Join us at school for an evening of 

Science and Technology activities!
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